
Antonia Hover 

'córrespoñdeñce'^^B 
8/12/2025 
DOCUMENT NO.JD7844:2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Shonna McCray 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025 4:20 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: FPL INCREASE 

Good afternoon, 

Please add to Docket 20250011. 

Thanks, 
Shonna 

From: Hilda Alvarez <hpll62@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 11:50 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL INCREASE 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

When are you guys going to do something for the people of Florida who pay your salary concerning FPL and 
their continuance increase. The first thing that needs to be done is stopping the monopoly they have. 
We need and should have other electric power companies in order to control the continuance of increase from 
FPL. Back in the days citizens could reach out to the commissioner and get help. Now a days no one listens to 
what the Floridians need, only how many billions can elderly can not even buy food because they have to 
choose pay FPL to have power or buy food. Seriously your job is for the citizens of Florida, NOT FPL. 

Sincerely 

Hilda Perez Alvarez 
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